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In the article "Brexit and EU Trademarks," published by the State Bar of
Wisconsin's International Law Blog, Lisa Bridge discusses what the effect of the
UK's potential departure from the EU in 2019 could have on existing EU
registrations and the strategy in seeking European trademark protections going
forward.

Visit the State Bar of Wisconsin International Law Blog to read the full article.


